

E7-TEST FOR UNIT 1

Find the word which has different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|---------------------------------|---------------------------------|--------------------------------|------------------------------|
| 1. A. b <u>ir</u> d | B. g <u>ir</u> l | C. f <u>ir</u> st | D. s <u>is</u> ter |
| 2. A. b <u>ur</u> n | B. s <u>un</u> | C. h <u>ur</u> t | D. t <u>ur</u> n |
| 3. A. n <u>ur</u> se | B. p <u>ic</u> t <u>ur</u> e | C. s <u>ur</u> f | D. r <u>et</u> urn |
| 4. A. n <u>ei</u> gh <u>or</u> | B. f <u>av</u> or <u>i</u> te | C. c <u>ul</u> ture | D. t <u>ou</u> rist |
| 5. A. h <u>o</u> bb <u>y</u> | B. h <u>o</u> ur | C. h <u>o</u> tel | D. h <u>o</u> t |
| 1. A. p <u>re</u> fer | B. b <u>et</u> ter | C. t <u>ea</u> cher | D. w <u>or</u> ker |
| 2. A. b <u>ea</u> r | B. h <u>ea</u> r | C. d <u>ea</u> r | D. n <u>ea</u> r |
| 3. A. c <u>o</u> ll <u>e</u> ct | B. c <u>o</u> nc <u>e</u> rn | C. c <u>o</u> nc <u>e</u> rt | D. c <u>o</u> mb <u>i</u> ne |
| 4. A. ab <u>s</u> ent | B. g <u>o</u> vern <u>m</u> ent | C. d <u>e</u> pend <u>e</u> nt | D. <u>e</u> njoy |
| 5. A. f <u>u</u> t <u>u</u> re | B. r <u>e</u> turn | C. p <u>i</u> ct <u>u</u> re | D. c <u>u</u> lt <u>u</u> re |

Choose the correct answers A, B, C or D.

- Nowadays people _____ hours sitting in front of computers.
A. spend B. last C. set D. take
- I think you should take up swimming _____ it is suitable for your health condition.
A. so B. because C. although D. but
- My family enjoys _____ because we can sell vegetables and flowers _____ money.
A. garden - to B. gardening - for C. gardening - with D. garden - of
- If your hobby is greeting card making, you can give your _____ to your friends as presents.
A. hobby B. money C. greetings D. products
- My sister's hobby is sewing, and she can get the sewing patterns from the _____ magazines.
A. fashion B. cooking C. sports D. science
- My brother doesn't like ice-skating because he thinks it is _____.
A. danger B. in danger C. dangerous D. endangered
- My sister is very keen on swimming, and she goes swimming three _____ a week.
A. time B. a time C. times D. timings
- We often read the instructions carefully in order to make _____ of the things we like best.
A. meanings B. models C. copies D. uses
- You need to be _____ to follow eggshell carving because it may take two weeks to complete one shell.
A. careful B. interesting C. fit D. patient
- If you choose sewing as your hobby, you will _____ your own clothes.
A. do B. make C. take D. get
- There are many _____ why it is important to have a hobby.
A. answers B. reasons C. details D. facts

12. Will you _____ making models in the future?
A. pick up B. look for C. take up D. find
13. Do you think that hobby is _____ and boring?
A. easy B. difficult C. danger D. interesting
14. I love my sister's paintings because she is very _____ in using colors.
A. careless B. care C. creative D. imagine
15. A hobby helps you to connect with _____ people.
A. other B. others C. another D. the other
16. I join a photography club, and all members love _____.
A. take B. taking C. make D. making
17. What does your father do _____ his free time?
A. in B. at C. on D. while
18. I think a hobby will always give you _____ and help you _____.
A. pleased - relax B. pleasure - relaxed C. pleased - relaxing D. pleasure - relax
19. You can share your stamps _____ other collectors.
A. with - at B. to - at C. with - in D. to - in
20. I think this hobby does not cost you much, and _____ you need is time.
A. most B. all of C. some D. all

Complete the sentences with the correct prepositions.

1. Mr. Porter is nice _____ everyone.
2. Kathy was absent _____ class yesterday.
3. Are you ready _____ the test?
4. I'm angry _____ Greg.
5. I'm mad _____ Peter.
6. Are you afraid _____ dogs?
7. Sometimes people aren't kind _____ animals.
8. One inch is equal _____ 2.54 centimeters.
9. I'm thirsty _____ a big glass of ice water.
10. Joe has good manners. He's always polite _____ everyone.
11. I'm not familiar _____ that book. Whose is it?
12. John's thermos bottle is full _____ coffee.

Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. Sally and her family love (go) _____ to the park in the summer.
2. Her mum likes (lie) _____ on the blanket and loves (read) _____ her favourite magazines.
3. Anna's family (like) _____ the park because they love (be) _____ outdoors.

4. I enjoy **(collect)** _____ dolls and it becomes my pleasure.
5. We love **(watch)** _____ new films, and we **(go)** _____ to watch a new Hollywood film next weekend.
6. My brother hates **(do)** _____ the same things day after day.
7. Our uncle **(play)** _____ badminton once a week.
8. I **(collect)** _____ a lot of stamps from foreign countries so far.
9. In 2100, people **(travel)** _____ in flying cars.
10. I'm so hungry, Mum.
- I **(make)** _____ you some sandwiches.

Put the verb in the parentheses into correct tenses.

1. The sun always _____ **(rise)** in the east.
2. In my country, it _____ **(not, rain)** much in winter.
3. The moon _____ **(move)** around the earth.
4. Mai _____ **(be)** very happy because she has 3 good marks today.
5. I like _____ **(play)** tennis.
6. My brother _____ **(enjoy)** playing football. He usually _____ **(play)** football every afternoon.
7. My brothers _____ **(be, not)** engineers.
8. Well, he is 40 years old, bald with a moustache. He _____ **(have)** large ears and he _____ **(wear)** glasses.
9. They _____ **(have, not)** any money.
10. Hoa _____ **(visit)** her parents once a year.

VII. Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

<i>legal</i>	<i>immigration</i>	<i>early</i>	<i>immigrants</i>
<i>keep</i>	<i>community</i>	<i>prefer</i>	<i>Far East</i>
<i>percent</i>	<i>majority</i>	<i>integrate</i>	<i>employ</i>
<i>culture</i>	<i>increase</i>	<i>billion</i>	<i>population</i>

0. You mustn't park there. It's **illegal**.
1. In the nineteenth and _____ twentieth centuries the _____ of _____ to Australia were from Britain. Many of today's newcomers, however, are from the _____.
2. Next year the factory will _____ a lot more people. The numbers of jobs will _____ by over sixty _____.
3. I like that new car but I _____ to my old one.
4. _____ has always been important in the United States.
5. It isn't always easy for minorities to _____ into the local _____ if they are from a different _____.
6. By the year 2050 the _____ of the world will be ten _____.

Complete by changing the form of the word in capitals.

1. Running after that thief was very _____ of you! **COURAGE**
2. You looked so _____ when you fell asleep on the sofa. **PEACE**
3. All four of my grandparents are still _____. **LIVE**
4. Did you vote in the last _____? **ELECT**
5. It can be very difficult for _____ when they leave prison and go back into the community. **PRISON**
6. At the end of the film, you hear a single _____ and then Al Pacino falls to the ground. **SHOOT**
7. It's _____! I've lost my glasses again! **BELIEVE**
8. I think we're all in _____ that something must be done about the problem. **AGREE**
9. Should I write "British" or "English" as my _____? **NATION**
10. We'll only have real _____ when women earn as much money as men. **EQUAL**

V. Complete the text with the verbs in the box.

<i>start</i>	<i>finish</i>	<i>have</i>	<i>go</i>	<i>work</i>	<i>lives</i>
<i>walks</i>	<i>goes</i>	<i>needs</i>	<i>gets</i>	<i>watches</i>	
<i>plays</i>	<i>opens</i>	<i>get</i>	<i>practice</i>	<i>arrive</i>	

Peter doesn't have a very normal routine. He (0) *works* in a night club, where he (1) _____ the piano in a jazz band. The club (2) _____ at 11.00 at night, but the members of the band usually (3) _____ there at 9.00 and they (4) _____ for a couple of hours. The first customers (5) _____ at about 11.15 and the show (6) _____ at midnight. It (7) _____ at 5.00 in the morning. Then Leo and his friends (8) _____ something to eat, before they (9) _____ home. Leo (10) _____ quite close to the club, so he (11) _____ home. He (12) _____ to bed at 8.00, but he only (13) _____ about four hours of sleep, so he (14) _____ up at midday. In the afternoon he (15) _____ TV or he goes out.

I. Read the text and choose the correct answer.

If you enjoy cycling for pleasure, doing it in London can be a shock. There are not enough lanes especially for bikes, and making your way through the traffic can be very risky. But if you have great passion, cycling in London can be exciting, and **it** is an inexpensive way of keeping fit if you live there. Some cyclists don't mind spending a lot of money on expensive bikes. However, if you just want a basic bike that is only for occasional use, there are many cheap choices. Several markets have cheap bikes on sale which may not be impressive to look at but should be satisfactory. You should buy a cycling helmet if you want to cycle in London. Wearing a cycling helmet is not compulsory in Britain, but it is a good idea to wear one for protection.

1. What is the main idea of the passage?
 - A. Cycling helmets
 - B. Cheap bicycles
 - C. Bicycle markets
 - D. Cycling in London
2. According to the passage, cycling in London is
 - A. easy
 - B. difficult
 - C. tiring
 - D. boring
3. The word "**it**" in line 3 refers to
 - A. cycling
 - B. passion
 - C. excitement
 - D. doing exercise
4. The difficulty of cycling in London is described in lines
 - A. 2
 - B. 5
 - C. 5-6
 - D. 8-9
5. According to the passage, all the followings are true **EXCEPT** that
 - A. It is compulsory to wear a helmet when cycling in Britain.
 - B. Some bikes in London are cheap.
 - C. There are not many lanes especially for bikes.
 - D. Some cyclists don't want to buy expensive bikes.

VIII. Read the text below and choose the best answer for each question after the text.

Many people like to keep pets. Dogs and cats are very popular pets. Some people, however, keep birds or goldfish. They need less space and are easier to look after.

If you want to have a pet, you can buy one from a pet shop but you must be careful not to buy a sick animal. It is best if you know something about the pet you want. This helps you choose a healthy pet. However, if you do not have much money and know very little about animals, you can visit the Royal Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (RSPCA).

The first society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals was founded in England in 1821. It was set up to make sure that all animals are treated with kindness. The RSPCA in Hong Kong carries out this aim. The RSPCA officers collect animals which have no homes and are left in the street. They look after them until they are healthy again. People visiting the RSPCA may choose their pets from these animals and you can be sure that you will get a healthy pet. If later your pet becomes ill, you can take it to the doctors at the RSPCA for treatment.

When you have a pet, it is very important that you look after it properly. You must remember to feed it at suitable times. You should also give it a clean and comfortable place to rest. Your pet will be happy and healthy if you love it and care for it properly.

1. According to the passage, what kind of pet needs more space?
A. A dog B. A bird C. A goldfish D. A mouse
2. What can help you choose a healthy pet?
A. Being careful with your money C. Having a lot of money
B. Learning about a pet you want D. Visiting many pet shops
3. The first society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals was founded _____.
A. in 1924 C. in England
B. more than 1000 years ago D. in 1842
4. What does the RSPCA do with sick and homeless animals?
A. Leave them in the streets
B. Make them healthy again
C. Give them to people who cure sick pets
D. Sell them to pet shops
5. You can always be sure that every pet from the RSPCA _____.
A. will never get sick C. is strong and healthy
B. is collected from a dustbin D. always needs too much care

III. Choose the most suitable word for each space.

What do you like doing best (1)_____ your spare time? My cousin Paul likes going (2)_____ in the country and (3)_____ photos. Sometimes he (4)_____ with his friends, and they (5)_____ at the park or at the beach. They always (6)_____ a good time. His brother Chris isn't (7)_____ on walking. He spends most of the (8)_____ at home.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|------------|-------------|
| 1. A. for | B. when | C. in | D. at |
| 2. A. for walks | B. walks | C. a walk | D. to walk |
| 3. A. making | B. having | C. taking | D. doing |
| 4. A. travels | B. gets up | C. sees | D. goes out |
| 5. A. enjoy | B. have fun | C. hobby | D. go |
| 6. A. have | B. make | C. do | D. like |
| 7. A. interested | B. out | C. decided | D. keen |
| 8. A. other | B. time | C. people | D. money |

IX. Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D to fill each blank in the following passage.

I have a very interesting and (1)_____ hobby. I make short video clips with my digital camera. It was my birthday present from my parents last year. Since then, I have (2)_____ three short films. It's great fun! I started asking my friends and relatives to take (3)_____ in the films. I have tried to write the story for my video clips. When I have finished the script, I make copies for the "actors". Each scene is small and they can look at the words just (4)_____ we start filming. We film at the weekend in my neighborhood, (5)_____ no one has to travel far. When the video clip is finished, I invite all the "actors" and we watch the film at my house.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. A. enjoyable | B. enjoyed | C. enjoying | D. enjoy |
| 2. A. done | B. made | C. played | D. watched |
| 3. A. scene | B. role | C. part | D. film |
| 4. A. until | B. after | C. only | D. before |
| 5. A. so | B. because | C. but | D. although |

Rewrite the sentences, using the given words.

- What is the price of this watch?
⇒ How much..... ?
- What is the price of these beautiful scarves?
⇒ How much..... ?
- Can you tell me the way to Dong Nai Post office?
⇒ Can you tell me ?
- Can you tell me the way to the station?
⇒ Can you tell me ?
- They are fast typists.
⇒ They.....
- Peter is a hard worker.
⇒ Peter.....
- There are no bottles on the shelf.
⇒ There aren't.....
- We have no time to prepare the speech.
⇒ We don't have